
 

Ref: Y1SmedSmooSuper/noc 
 
 
Date: 14th November 2023 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are delighted to invite all Year 1 pupils to attend a visit to Cineworld Cinema, Bentley Bridge to 
watch ‘The Smeds & The Smoos’ and ‘Superworm’ on Wednesday 22nd November.  

The first film is an animated intergalactic adventure where the red Smeds and the blue Smoos must 
learn to overcome their differences and work together. Superworm is a long, strong worm with 
amazing skills and a big heart, who keeps on saving the day. However, things start to go wrong when 
he gets too full of himself and starts to ignore his friends. 

Both films were created by Julia Donaldson, an author and playwright who has written popular 
children’s stories such as The Gruffalo, Room on the Broom and Zog. Throughout their time at 
Bloxwich Academy Primary, children will read a range of these stories which often have a very 
important underlying message.  

The screening starts at 10am and children will travel by coach to the venue. Children need to be at 
school on time to ensure they are registered and ready to leave. Year 1 will return to school in time 
for lunch as normal. We ask that all children are dressed in their full school uniform and have a 
warm coat.  

If you would like your child to attend, please complete the below permission slip and return it to 
their class teacher before Tuesday 21st November. Bloxwich Academy Primary is covering all costs 
for the trip, and we really hope all children will be able to attend and enjoy the show! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs. S. Shepherd 
Headteacher 
 
 

Y1 Cinema Visit – 22nd November 2023 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: _________________ 

I have read and fully understand the advance information provided for this visit, and would like my 
child to attend. 

Signed: ________________________________ Print Name: _________________________________ 

Contact telephone number: ___________________________________________________________ 


